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Townsend, Erle

From: Robert Pennabere <bpennabere@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:23 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I do not want to be forced directly or indirectly through regulations and high costs to drive an 

electric vehicle. It makes no sense for the State of Maine to follow the lead of the 

environmental extremists in California. My family and I drive hybrid and plug in hybrid vehicles 

which are a great alternative to all electric vehicles. When looking at the big pictures, an 

electric vehicle mandate in the US is not going to solve the threat of global warming. The real 

threat is lack of energy security and an open border due to failed democratic policies. If our 

liberal politicians keep going down this road, my family will relocate to another state that is 

more friendly to middle class people by implementing common sense solutions to problems 

that really will have a positive impact on our lives. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


